
 

Term 3 has seen the start of our 
Kindy Readiness program and whilst it is 

a smaller group this year their enthusiasm certainly 
makes up for it!  Thankyou to Mrs Graffin for coming along each 

week and having so much fun singing, reading 
and so much more with us!  If you have a child 
attending Dowerin DHS for Kindy next year and have 
not yet enrolled please     

contact the office. 

 

 

Together We Strive    .          

WHATôS ON? 
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visit the school. Just another amazing collaboration   between 
the P & C and our school. Thank you to Ebony Gard for all of 
her hard work behind the scenes and Tammi De Rooy for her 
amazing work!  


